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Dated, 11.06.2015.

From

The Transport Commissioner,

Thiruvananthapuram.
To

All Regional Transport Officers.

All Joint Regional Transport Officers.
Sir,

Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department - Verification conducted by the Vigilance
and Anti Corruption Bureau at Sub Regional Transport Office,
Nedumangadu - Corrective measures - reg.

Ref-  Government letter N:.3865/C1/2015 dated. 26.03.2015.

Government in their letter No. 3845/C1/2015 dated. 26.03.2015 has expressed
their displeasure in the matter of enterfoining agents in the Regional Transport
Office/Sub Regional Transport Offices inspite of a series of circulars and directions
issued by the Department from time to time. This state of affair is viewed seriously by
the Government. The efforts which are being made by the Vigilance and Anti
Corruption Bureau to keep away the middlemen and agents from the office premises
is worth mentioning. But all the efforts made ftill date to curb the interference of
agents in the functioning of offices not succeed in it full versions due to the unholy
nexus between the agenfs and certain staff members working in every offices.

In the circumstances, all the Regional Transport Officers/Joint Regional
Transport Officers are directed fo ensure that no agents or un-authorised middlemen
are allowed to inferference m the day to day functioning of the offices, under their
control.  Any lapse or laxity on the part of any official in the matter will be viewed very
seriously and stringent action will be taken against the delinquent.

The receipt of letter should be acknowledged.

Yours faithfully,
(Sd/-)
Transport Commissioner

Approved for issue,




